

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Tue, May 30, 2017 at 10:06 AM

TR20 decision date

3 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> To: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>

Tom -

I talked to Jim Stark, and he has talked to our attorney, Jeff Fugate, about the ramifications of withdrawing TR-20. I gather that Jeff will by contacting GCC counsel in the near future about this matter.

In the meantime, can you request an extension of the decision due date for the revision? I think about three weeks (say June 22nd) would be appropriate.

Thank you, Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. Environmental Protection Specialist II Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com> Wed, May 31, 2017 at 8:01 AM To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Cc: Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>, "ADeVoe@Irrc.com" <ADeVoe@Irrc.com>, "Dorenkamp Chris (Frank)" <cdorenkamp@gcc.com>

Rob,

Please extend the decision date for Technical Revision TR-20 to June 22, 2017.

Thanks,

Tom

Tom Bird

GCC Energy, LLC

6473 County Road 120

Hesperus, CO 81326

970.385.4528 x 6503

970.769.1160 cell

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us] Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 10:06 AM To: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com> Subject: TR20 decision date

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> To: Bird Tom <tbird@gcc.com>

Thank you, Tom.

I have changed the date to June 22 in our system.

Regards, Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. Environmental Protection Specialist II Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

[Quoted text hidden]

Wed, May 31, 2017 at 8:05 AM